On December 13th the following comment was received from Board Member Bob Kanjian regarding Board Item RE-8 - Approve Amendment To Site Specific Memorandum/Seacrest Campus:

Comment:  There are mistakes in the legal description that should be corrected before final signature and recording of the document.  In the call there is either a missing call or an "of the of the" twice in the legal.

Response:  Sprint provided the School District with a reduced size copy of a sketch and legal description.  The document had to be legible for recording so the legal description was retyped and proof read.  The legal description and sketch were also sent to our surveyor who missed the typo.  

There is a standing procedure of two people checking legal descriptions, however, this one slipped by.  The errors were corrected and the correct legals that should be attached to the documents to be recorded are attached to this response.
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